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M.J. MAILLIS SINGLE MEMBER S.A. hereinafter called "Maillis" is an efficient solution 
partner in its customers' value creation process and provides a vast range of High-
Quality products in Transit Packaging. It offers "End Of line" Solutions, suitable for 
meeting any Industrial Packaging need from light applications to heavy duty demands in 
every industry sector. Having more than 35 years of experience in Metals Industry, 
Maillis has the know how to best serve and provide sustainably reliable Solutions to 
more than 50 countries around the world. 
 
Our company fulfills all the environmentally oriented requirements and is certified 
according to environmental management system ISO 14001: 2015. Based on standard 
requirements, our organization is seeking to manage its environmental responsibilities 
in a systematic manner that contributes to the environmental pillar of sustainability. 
Within the defined scope of our company's Environmental Management System (EMS) 
is to determine the environmental aspects of our activities, products and services and 
the associated environmental impacts, considering a life cycle perspective. 
 
We act according to relevant local and internationally recognized environmental 
standards and applicable local laws and follow the operational and reporting 
requirements of environmental permits (e.g., discharge monitoring), approvals and 
registrations. Furthermore, we act proactively towards environmental challenges (e.g. 
climate change, etc.), undertake initiatives to promote greater environmental 
responsibility and encourage the development and diffusion of environmentally friendly 
technologies.  
 
 “Maillis” is committed to monitor, report and reduce the carbon footprint of its 
facilities. To achieve this goal, direct and indirect carbon emissions from emission 
sources within the boundaries of the facilities are calculated. Having a strong sense of 
responsibility towards people and the environment our company decided to invest in 
renewable energy sources (photovoltaic plant with max. power of 999.54 kWp), electric 
forklifts and company cars.    
 
Our Company has been adopting and implementing the GREEK SUSTAINABILITY CODE, 
responding to the requirements of the 20 criteria and performance indicators of the 
Global Reporting Initiative (GRI standards) and publicizing its performance in the 
spectrum of governance, environment and society. The Company has defined, monitors, 
and publishes Environmental performance indicators (KPI's) like, electricity 
consumption, natural gas consumption, drilling water consumption and quantity of 
materials recycled per ton of product produced, as well as concentration of suspended 
particles and total volatile organic compounds on a quarterly basis. Waste quantities 
produced by all our activities are identified, monitored, and managed properly and in 
accordance with applicable environmental laws.  
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